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18" November, 2018

NOTICE FROM THE SECURITY SECTOR

THE PUBLIC IS INFORMED THAT THE SECURITY SECTOR HAS BEEN
NOTIFIED BY THE ANTI - CORRUPTION COMMISSION ABOUT A
SCHEDULED INTERVIEW WITH FORMER PRESIDENT ERNEST BAI
KOROMA WHICH SHOULD TAKE PLACE IN THE ACC OFFICE AT
GLOUCESTER STREET, FREETOWN ON THURSDAY, 19™ NOVEMBER
2020.

IT IS ANTICIPATED THAT THE FORMER PRESIDENT WILL AVAIL
HIMSELF WITH HIS TEAM OF DESIGNATED DEFENCE COUNSEL FOR
THE PLANNED INTERVIEW.

IN LIGHT OF THE ABOVE ENGAGEMENT. THE GENERAL PUBLIC IS
STRONGLY ADMONISHED TO  DESIST FROM ANY UNLAWFUL
PROCESSION OR ASSEMBLY AND ARE ENCOURAGED TO CARRY ON
WITH THEIR NORMAL DAILY ACTIVITIES,

THE SECURITY SECTOR WILL VIEW WITH DISMAY ANY ACT OF
LAWLESSNESS THAT WILL LEAD TO A BREACH OF THE PUBLIC PEACE
AND ASSURES THAT IT WILL SWIFTLY, ROBUSTLY AND DEC ISIVELY

DEAL WITH ANY ACT OF LAWLESSNESS FROM ANY INDIVIDUAL OR
GROUP OF INDIVIDUALS,
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